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October 2nd, 1922.

My dear Sir Arthur :

I enclose herewith a letter 
received from the Honourable Charles Stewart 
in reference to the Forest Products Laboratories.

In your absence I wrote him as
per copy attached.

I think it is essential that we 
should put MoIson House in a proper state of 
repair to carry on the Forest Laboratory work 
there.
Stewart does not commit himself to retain the 
Laboratories in Montreal, and it will be nec­
essary for us to have a definite understanding 
with him that in the event of our going to this 
expenditure there will be no further attempt 
made by the Government to remove these Laborat­
ories to Ottawa.

You will observe, however, that Mr.

Yours very truly,

Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, ;ue.


